
Report from the Social Commission to the BOD 20210510 
 
The Social Committee greatly appreciates the donations from Vince DiFrucsio of 264 
paper plates, 126 bowls, a folding table and a shelving unit. 
 
The Committee greatly thanks Elisa Pinzon-Umaña for the magnificent job she has done 
in teaching 3 classes in Beginning Spanish as part of our Match-Ups Program.  The 
classes concluded last Saturday with a commencement, diplomas and even a yearbook!  
Congratulations to Elisa and her students for working so hard to make this project such 
a huge success. 
 
The year 2021 will mark the second year, due to the pandemic, that we will not put on 
our Annual 4th of July Celebration.  To mark this year, however, we will soon announce 
a project seeking volunteers from Owners, Residents, Management and Staff to record 
a reading of the Declaration of Independence which will then be available on 
ptcondo.com for all to view premiering on the 4th of July and available for about a 
week.  Watch for information on volunteering to be a reading toward the beginning of 
June. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, June 2, 2021, 11:00 AM, via Zoom. 
 
 
Please contact us with any comments or questions.  For Zoom links and other news 
watch our bulletin boards, Tim’s News & Updates, ptcondo.com, join our Facebook 
group and/or our mailing list, ptcasocial@rcn.com . 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Chair  
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